
 

 

 

Council 13th December 2021 
 
Item 7a refers 
 
Recommendation (4) from the Cabinet meeting of 29th November 2021 
 
 

DRAFT CORPORATE PLAN 

 

The Cabinet considered the elements of the Draft Corporate Plan. 

 

RECOMMENDED TO COUNCIL: 

 

(i) That the Draft Corporate Plan content as reported to Cabinet be agreed 

for wider circulation and consultation with stakeholders.  

  

 

The associated Report and appendix to the Cabinet meeting on 29th November 

2021 are attached 
 


